anne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 22 April 2024 19:31

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 24/00539/F. Objection to proposed football stadium

From: Michael Daniell

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 7:31 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: 24/00539/F. Objection to proposed football stadium

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

| object to the proposal for the site of the new stadium. My major objections that it will result in yet a further
incursion into the Green Belt to the north of Oxford and will remove an important gap between north Oxford
development and Kidlington. | also think that the 22 metre high stadium will be an inappropriately dominant feature
on the outskirts of Oxford.

| also understand that there may be no need for Oxford United to leave its current stadium and that the existing

stadium at Blackbird Lets could be developed satisfactorily now that there are plans to re-open the rail branch to
Cowley.

Michael Daniell

1 Wolvercote Court
Wolvercote Green
Oxford

OX2 8AB



